

Ref: ISB/CR/23/2021

CIRCULAR-23

Date: 28.06.2021

SUMMER VACATION AND PAYMENT OF SCHOOL FEES

Dear Parent,

Greetings!

Please be informed that the Online Classes will remain suspended for Summer Vacation from 1st July 2021. After summer vacation, the online classes will resume from 1st September 2021. Further updates regarding the commencement of regular classes, if any will be informed to the parents based on the directives and guidelines from the Ministry of Education.

We would like to bring to your kind attention that the huge amount of fee dues from the parents is affecting the day to day operation of the school. We appeal to the parents to clear the fee dues at the earliest to avoid any further action as per school norms including de-activation of the students from online classes.

In addition to the exchange facilities for school fee payment, the school fee counter will also remain open on all the days (except on Government declared holidays) from 8:00 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. during the summer vacation.

We appeal to the parents to get their ward(s) vaccinated (if they are eligible) at the earliest for the safety of everyone.

Wishing the Parents and Students a very happy and safe summer vacation.

Best regards,

V R Palaniswamy

Principal

